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All Beaufort County Convenience Centers  
Reopening Monday, September 17 

 
All Beaufort County Convenience Centers will be reopen Monday, September 17, including 
those typically closed on Mondays (Cuffy and Coffin Point on St. Helena and Sheldon and 
Big Estate in the Sheldon area).  The centers will be open from 7:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Residents are urged to exercise patience and caution while maneuvering throughout the 
centers, as heavy traffic volume is expected.  
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